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             19th July, 2023. 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Guardian,            
 
THIRD TERM HOLIDAYS: 
We are pleased to inform you that we have closed today for the third term holidays. School will however re-open on 11th September, 
2023, for the 2023/2024, academic session. We express our gratitude to the Almighty God for His grace and goodness throughout the 
term and the entire academic session. 
 
GRADUATION CEREMONY: 
The 2023 graduation ceremony comes up on 28th July, 2023, in the school premises at 12:30p.m. apart from the graduating pupils and 
students, all others are expected to put on their complete school uniforms to attend the 2023 graduation ceremony. We want to use the 
uniforms to identify our pupils and students. 
 
TEXTBOOKS AND STATIONERY: 
Parents and guardians are expected to purchase the recommended materials for their children and wards. The school is making efforts 
to ensure that the sales of recommended materials commence middle of August, 2023, to enable all the parents to prepare adequately 
for their children. 
 
ADMISSION: 
This to inform all parents /guardians that admission into KG 1 – 3, Primary 1 – 5, JSS 1 -3 and SS 1 – 2 is already in progress. Visit 
the office of the Head of School for all enquiries about admission for the 2023/2024 academic session. 
 
SUMMER SCHOOL: 
Summer school begins on 2nd August, 2023 for all classes. During the summer school, classes will begin 9: 00a.m and close 1:00p.m 
each day from Monday to Thursday.  
 
REQUIREMENT FOR JSS 1 AND SS 1 STUDENTS 
Parents and guardians should come to the office to make enquires. 
 
EXAMINATION RESULTS: 
Except your child/ward is yet to fulfill all the financial obligations for the term a PIN to access his /her result would be given with this 
circular. 
Those who did not come to school can still collect other times except on graduation day. Our website will be opened on the 25th of 
July, 2023, to enable you check the 3rd term result of your child /ward. 
If you have any issue with the result or find any difficulty in accessing the result, contact the office of the Head of School. 
SCHOOL FEES: 
We want to inform you that the school is working on upward review of fees and some other charges because of the present economic 
realities. The running cost of the school has risen astronomically and because we want to maintain the high academic standard the 
school is known for, there is need for an upward review of the school fees. 
Details will be communicated to you soon. 
We wish all our pupils and students a happy holiday period. May the Almighty God provide for you abundantly to enable you fend for 
your family. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs. A.V. Adubi 
Head of School. 

 

 

. 


